
Notes of Neighbourhood Plan meeting 
Radford Sports and Social Club, Feb 13 2018 

  

Present – Olly Aries, Barbara Wyatt, Judy Steele, Brian Friar (arrived after start of 
meeting due to work commitment 

  

Apologies Brian Follett, Ed Coombes 

  

Venue had to be changed because no key to Community Hall.  

  

Note – need to make sure we arrange for someone to collect key if Brian Follett is 
away? 

  

Judy to be Olly’s substitute while he is on holiday from 16 to 25 Feb  

  

1 Draft report from Kirkwells 

  

Olly had received comments from Barbara and Judy by his deadline, and has 
merged them and sent them to Michael Wellock from Kirkwells. 

  

URGENT ANYONE WITH ANY OTHER COMMENTS PLEASE SEND TO JUDY BY 
FEB 20 – she will amalgamate them and send them to Michael 

  

We also discussed many other points and here are the main ones:   

·      The separation area includes one extra field now, which Michael has approved.  

·      It was unclear how maps and tables would tie in together in the final draft 

·      We noted that there is now only one football team and that the post office and 
shop are now a combined business in one building. 



·      Barbara would like to include a footpath map, and noted that Whitnash’s NP had 
aspirational paths linking it to our parish. 

·      Judy pointed out that with the ideas that people have for the limited space 
available at the recreation ground, and the increasing population with the new-builds, 
that we probably need to aspire to more space for recreation. We have suggested 
that the field below the Spring Lane development be set aside for this. [Judy’s 
thought, post-meeting  - do we need to link the evidence from the consultation 
with this aspiration?] 

  

ACTION: Olly to pass these comments to Michael 

  

2 Consultation with community groups and businesses 

Brian has mailed and hand-delivered a large number of consultation letters but has 
had only one response.  

ACTION: Judy will flag this aspect of the consultation on Facebook where possible 

  

  

3 Draft plan publication 

We would aim to publish this by March 5 with a four-week consultation period. 

It may be that the plan needs to be put into a publishing programme such as In-
design to facilitate printing.  

ACTION: Judy will ask her husband for a quote, for this and the printing, and of 
course other quotes are welcome 

  

4 Number and whereabouts of paper copies 

We decided to print an initial 20 copies, with 2 copies per venue: Community Hall, 
Sports and Social Club, Parish church, Baptist church, shop, school, Sunbeams 
nursery, leaving a few spare copies. 

We will put notices at the venues saying that the draft plan can be downloaded, with 
details, but that if ‘if you cannot download a copy, or know someone who can't, 
please put a note in the box and we will provide a printed copy. We don’t have a 
dedicated phone number and no-one wanted to share their number. We did not 
decide on any details of what the boxes would look like. 



  

5 Community Feedback event 

The Hall has been booked for April 14 from 11.30 to 3.15. We will buy new banners. 

ACTION: Judy suggested an evening drop-in at the Social club to reach a wider 
range of people. She will ask the club about this. 

  

6 Finances 

The deadline for the next Locality Grant is March 1. 

Brian was asked to put together a financial report for the group – Olly has circulated 
the financial information that he has 

ACTION: Brian to produce a Treasurer’s update as soon as possible. We need to 
apply for the Locality grant as a matter of urgency 

  

 


